
 
The Event: 
  
 The Kamiak Butte Pot Luck - Review 
  
On July 19, the society once again held its annual potluck/bocce ball tournament at Kamiak 
Butte.  We dined on wonderful food and wine provided by the members and competed in one of 
the only sports that can be performed well with a glass of wine in your hand. If memory serves me 
correctly, Peter Mika and Thom Carroll were the winners of this event.  Their prize for winning 
this prestigious event was......... the admiration of their fellow competitors. 
  
This has always been one of my favorite events because it showcases the wonderful culinary 
talents of our members.   If you haven't been to one of these picnics, make a real effort to go next 
year.  It is a lot of fun. 
 


